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LD 233, LD 868, LD 1002, LD 1134 & LD 1704 ought to pass. All these bills are 
proposed to preserve the rights of women, especially school girls in their respective 
private spaces and activities. It’s obvious that an omnibus bill to accomplish the spirit 
of fair competition and/or gender autonomy is not legislatively reflective of the Title 
IX incumbent law. Thus, all these bills in their targeted specificity will make women 
of any age safe from the imposition of non-girls. Trans-girls are not girls or they 
would not be so designated. Please protect Maine’s girls and vote to pass this 
common sense legislation. 


